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STAFF TRUST FUNDS WORKING GROUP

KEY NOTES OF MEETING - 10.10.2000

Present:
C Birch 

J Clarke 

F Hazlehurst



J Park



J Workman

Apologies:
C Barker, A Crawford, A Kettle 

1
The notes of the previous meeting were accepted as a correct record.

2
The cost of the subsidy for Christmas meals had now been charged to Staff Trust Funds.

3
The current balance was tabled.  This suggested that, at the current rate of spending, funds would run out in a couple of years.  An estimated investment income of about £3000 would be due at the end of the financial year.  A query was raised about the rate of spending on training.  This would be checked (CB).  The lack of expenditure on nicotine patches would be looked into (JW).

4
The Charitable Funds Sub Committee had met twice since the last meeting of the Staff Trust Funds Group. Staff involvement for the Committee had been actioned and would be written into the terms of reference.  A review of investment performance had taken place.  This was satisfactory.  Recoding of retirement costs from general to staff trust funds had been requested and actioned.  The Appeals Office was designing an information leaflet for those interested in making donations.

5
Study grants of £314 and £425 were agreed. 

6
There was discussion on long service and retirement awards.  These had not been increased in value since their introduction in the early 90's.  An increase for inflation would mean that Staff Trust Funds might be exhausted within 18 months.  Mr Park said that he would discuss this matter with Executive Directors.  Ms Hazlehurst said that a Staff Side view would also be obtained.

7
It was noted that the Trust had received £25,000 to improve the working environment.  This was to be spent in line with staff wishes.  Ideas had been asked for by the end of October.  Staff Side of JCNC would then consider those ideas.  Management support, for costing etc., would be available.

The date of the next meeting will be set in due course.

